
 

 

 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Radiation is not a normal contaminant in wrought aluminum alloys. It is not used in the 

manufacture of aluminum products at our facilities. Incoming scrap is screened by a 

radiation detector. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact Kaiser.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Hong Xu, VP of Quality 

Kaiser Aluminum Fabricated Products, LLC  


